FLOREAT PARK TENNIS CLUB

Club Spirit — Notice of Annual General Meeting

Dear FPTC Members,

Please be advised that the Club’s Annual General Meeting will be held on Saturday 12th September
2020 at 3pm. The AGM will proceed regardless of weather, and, as is tradition, members are invited
to bring a plate for afternoon tea.

All members are encouraged to attend the AGM to receive an overview of the club’s activities and
financial status over the 2019/20 Financial Year, and to elect members to serve on the management
committee.

If any members are interested in serving on the management committee, or otherwise in volunteering
for the club through other activities, please speak to a committee member. It is only though our
collective volunteering efforts that the club is able to continue operating for all members to enjoy.

Rob Nakhoul
Club President



